
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2018 

 

Mr. Larry Cuellar 

Gilead Sciences, Inc. 

4108 Las Brisas 

Irving, Texas 75038 

 

Dear Mr. Cuellar: 

 

 On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and the Chair Volleyball 

participants at the Farmers Branch Senior Center, I want to thank you and Gilead 

Sciences, Inc. for your generous donation of $1,200.00.  

 

 Your donation will be utilized to sponsor the Chair Volleyball Tournament on 

June 7 at the Senior Center.   Your generosity will touch the lives of numerous 

participants and is very much appreciated. 

 

 Once again, the Council and I thank you. 

     

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

 


